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This material is part of a collection that documents the harassment, discrimination, and retaliation
perpetrated against Alaska's women research scientists by their supervisor, with full knowledge
(and arguably, ""tacit approval”) of their federal employer, the USDA Agricultural Research Service (ARS)

From: "Cindy Bower" <Cindy.Bower@ars.usda.gov>

Subject: FW: 2010 EEO Policy Statement - All ARS employees

Date:  Wed, April 28, 2010 6:44 am

To: "CK Bower" <ckbower319@gmail.com>,"BOWER @sfos.uaf.edu" <bower@sfos.uaf.edu>
Cc: "CKBower@cmug.com" <CKBower@cmug.com>

—————— Forwarded Message

From: "McLellan, Don" <Don.McLellan@ARS.USDA.GOV>
Date: Wed, 28 Apr 2010 04:19:24 -0600

To: ARS-ALL <ARS-ALLE@ARS.USDA.GOV>

Subject: 2010 EEO Policy Statement - All ARS employees

On Behalf of Dr. Edward Knipling, please see the attached document for the
2010 Equal Employment Opportunity Policy Statement.
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Donald L. McLellan, Ph.D.

Director, Office of Outreach, Diversity, &
Equal Opportunity

United States Department of Agriculture
Agricultural Research Services

1400 Independence Avenue, SW, RM. 3913
Washington, D.C. 20250-0304

Voice: (202) 720-61l6l1/Fax: (202)690-0088
don.mclellan@ars.usda.gov

—————— End of Forwarded Message
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